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Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Would You Invite a Pirate to Tea? 

 

Ahoy me shipmates! Next term we are learning all about Pirates! For a stupendous start 

to the term we are having a ‘Pirate Day’ on Tuesday 20th April where the children can 

dress up as a pirate! We will go on a treasure hunt, write about ourselves as a pirate, act 

out pirate stories and sing sea shanties throughout our themed day.  

 

Please ensure that children are dressed appropriately for the weather and that they are 

able to fasten/unfasten costumes allowing them to use the toilet independently. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Skidmore 

Reception Leader & Captain of our ship! 
 


